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 6 May 2022 

 
 

   
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 9 End of Year Trip - Hautbois Activity Centre 

 
I am thrilled to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to join our Year 9 End of Year trip on Thursday 21 

July 2022.  The trip will consist of a day at Hautbois Activity Centre where students will be able to take part 
in a water activity, target activity and rope activity.  The trip will take place during usual school hours. This 

trip is open to all Year 9 students on the understanding that their behaviour meets school expectations, 

should a student not meet expectations their invite for the trip may be withdrawn. 
 

Students are not expected to be in school uniform, but we ask that they wear sensible clothing, particularly 
footwear, suitable for the day (they could get muddy), they will need a change of clothes for after the 

water activity.  As the weather can be unpredictable, students should be prepared for a range of conditions 

and should bring a waterproof outer garment, sun cream, a sun hat and some dry clothes, should they get 
wet. 

 
We will be travelling to Hautbois Activity Centre by coach, leaving Hobart at 8.50am and returning at 

approximately 3.00pm in time for normal school coaches home.  If you are collecting your child by car, 

please ensure that you wait in the sports hall car park, as per usual arrangements. 
 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and enough water to last the entirety of the day.  
Please take into account that it is likely to be very warm, and ensure that ample drinks are provided.  If 

your child is entitled to a free school meal then please indicate this on the slip below, by returning it to me, 
and they will receive a packed lunch on the day.  

 

The cost of the trip is £22.00 and the school requests that a voluntary contribution is made to cover the 
cost via our online payment system WisePay, which can be accessed via the ‘Parent Zone’ tab on our 

website www.hobart.org.uk (please do not attempt to log in via the WisePay website).  We are unable to 
accept cash or cheque payments for this trip.  Should insufficient contributions be received then the trip 

may not take place but all students will be treated equally whether or not a contribution has been made.  

Should you anticipate any financial difficulty in making a contribution please write to the Head of School as 
financial assistance may be available.  

 
Please complete and the return the slip at the bottom of this letter to me and the consent form via the link 

below, together with payment via WisePay, by Friday 3 June 2022.  Any replies made after this date will 
not be accepted. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NL6Np4kw7EOMof-
kJRYB4IWLuChEiu1BgEzki0PaIG5UN0hPRjFDMEYwQzNJNzZYVjRKTjFDWktaVy4u 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 
Mrs Burkert 

Head of Year 9 
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Year 9 End of Year trip to Hautbois Activity Centre 
Please return by Friday 3 June 2022 

 

 
My child (name): ________________________________________ is entitled to a free school meal. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


